
Project Summary 
 
Jemison & Partners, Inc. prepared a 
competitive state grant application 
for the Board of Commissioners of 
the Port of New Orleans on the 
Nashville Avenue Terminal Paving 
Improvements project from the 
Louisiana Port Construction and 
Development Priority (Port Priority) 
Program.  The project is located at 
the Port of New Orleans in New 
Orleans, Louisiana, at the Nashville 
Avenue Terminal, 99.8 to 101.1 
ahead of passes on the Eastbank of 
the Mississippi River. 
 
The project is estimated to cost $21 
million in construction, with $15 
million requested from Port Priority funding and $6 million in Port NOLA funding.  

 
The Nashville Avenue 
Terminal Paving 
Improvements project 
consists of the 
demolition of 17.3 acres 
of existing concrete 
pavers, construction of 
heavy-duty concrete 
paving in place of the 
pavers, demolition and 
replacement of 3,887 
linear feet of existing rail 
track along the 
perimeter of the area to 
be paved, installation of 
underground utilities, 
removal of the existing 
drainage system and 
installation of a new 
drainage system, 
removal of existing 

wooden lighting poles and installation of high-mast lighting, and the installation of fencing and 
striping.  
 
The project is recommended for approval of funding by the Louisiana Department of 
transportation and Development in the spring of 2017, pending approval by the LA State 
Legislature.  
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